
AlSheikh  meets  with
Netherlands  Representative,
Van Bar
Ramallah, 24/06/2021
The Head of the General Authority for Civil Affairs and Fatah
Central Committee Member, Minister Hussein AlSheikh, met with
the  representative  of  the  Netherlands  to  the  State  of
Palestine, Mr. Kees van Bar, on Thursday last week at his
office in Ramallah.

The  two  parties  discussed  the  latest  developments  on  the
Palestinian arena and the region, and the ongoing occupation
in  Palestine,  highlighting  the  updates  in  the  city  of
Jerusalem  and  the  Sheikh  Jarrah  neighborhood.

AlSheikh  stressed  the  strong  relations  between  the  two
countries, thanking the Netherlands for its continuous and
growing support for our people and their just cause towards
the establishment of an independent Palestinian state on the
1967 borders with East Jerusalem as its capital.
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